LIMERICK CITY AND COUNTY COUNCIL
MUNICIPAL DISTRICT OF NEWCASTLE WEST

MEETING TO BE HELD ON WEDNESDAY 8" NOVEMBER,

2017

Question submitted by Councillor L. Galvin

| will ask at the next Meeting if the pavement outside Pat Buckley's shop Devon Road Cross
can be made cycle/wheelchair friendly in the interest of safety.

REPLY:

The area referred to above is on the N21 and the approval of the TIl would have to be
sought prior to any works being carried out.

Ben Noonan
Senior Executive Engineer
Newcastle West Municipal District

3'Y November, 2017



LIMERICK CITY AND COUNTY COUNCIL
MUNICIPAL DISTRICT OF NEWCASTLE WEST

MEETING TO BE HELD ON WEDNESDAY 8" NOVEMBER,

2017

Question submitted by Councillor J. Scanlan

[ will ask at the next Meeting if a Junction Lining Programme can be put in place within the
Municipal District.

REPLY:

When road resurfacing/reconstruction works are carried out any junctions on these roads
are lined as part of the upgrade works. All other junctions within the Municipal District are

relined as required.

Ben Noonan
Senior Executive Engineer
Newcastle West Municipal District

3" November, 2017



LIMERICK CITY AND COUNTY COUNCIL
MUNICIPAL DISTRICT OF NEWCASTLE WEST

MEETING TO BE HELD ON WEDNESDAY 8*" NOVEMBER,

2017

Question submitted by Councillor J. Scanlan

| will ask at the next Meeting when footpath renewal is scheduled to be undertaken along
Gortboy from the Tax Offices towards the Offices of Byrne and Co., Accountants.

REPLY:

Upgrade works on a section of the footpath at Bishop St. will be completed within the next 6

weeks.

Ben Noonan
Senior Executive Engineer
Newcastle West Municipal District

3" November, 2017



LIMERICK CITY AND COUNTY COUNCIL

Urban & Village Renewal Department

Date: 26th October, 2017

QUESTION

Newcastle West District of Limerick

| will ask at the next Meeting for an update in relation to the Council's
compulsory acquisition of No. 15 Assumpta Park, Newcastle West.

Signed: Councillor Jerome Scanlan

REPLY:
This property is being purchased by agreement under the Buy & Renew

Scheme. It is currently at sale agreed stage and we are awaiting contract
signing.

Signed: Rosie Webb
Senior Architect
Urban & Village Renewal



